
	

	

Moretown	Planning	Commission	
Moretown	School	Library	

6:30	pm	
November	20,	2018	

	
Present:		 Jonathan	Siegel,	Chair;	Horace	Scharges,	Deborah	Carroll,	Karen	Horn.	
	
Jonathan	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	6:40.		
	
The	Planning	Commission	welcomed	Deborah	Carroll	to	the	planning	commission.		
	
The	Planning	Commission	discussed	the	schedule	for	the	Selectboard	second	
hearing	for	proposed	subdivision	regulations.		The	hearing	is	December	17	at	7:00	
pm	in	the	Town	Office.	
	
The	town	also	discussed	the	new	stormwater	regulations	and	their	application	in	
Moretown.	
	
Karen	informed	the	Planning	Commission	that	the	Central	VT	Regional	Commission	
was	selected	to	consult	with	the	Planning	Commission	on	the	hazard	mitigation	
plan.	
	
The	Planning	Commission	discussed	their	regular	meeting	on	Dec.	4.	They	will	hear	
a	presentation	of	information	from	the	Northfield	Mountain	Group	regarding	
potential	for	conservation	and	recreation	on	lands	for	sale	along	the	ridge	and	
adjacent	to	the	Town	Forest.	The	Moretown	Town	Plan	addresses	conservation	on	
steep	slopes	and	viewsheds,	support	for	traditional	occupations,	and	outdoor	
recreation.		
	
Rube	Scharges	made	a	motion	to	approve	the	minutes	of	Nov.	2.	Karen	seconded	the	
motion,	which	was	unanimously	approved.	
	
Jonathan	made	a	motion	to	adjourn	at	7:26	pm.	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
Karen	Horn	
November	27,	2018	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	

	

	
	
	
	


